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Visit to Abbeystead 
 
 

25th March 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 17th April, I have arranged for Year 5 to visit Abbeystead near Lancaster for their 
class trip. We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £11.00 to cover the cost.  
 
Abbeystead is a country estate and the children will learn about taking care of the countryside by 
taking part in planned activities. These may include: 
 

• Gardens  

• Forestry 

• Game Keeping 

• Farming 

• Joinery 

• Horses 

• Deer 

 

This trip will give children the opportunity to visit a country estate and to learn about what is 
involved in the management of such an estate as well as meet the people who work there. 

If you are interested in learning more please visit the website: 
https://www.countrysidelearning.org/  

 

Further details about the visit will be sent out nearer the date. Please make payments on ParentPay. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

K Pearson 

Mrs K Pearson 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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